
                                      
 
 
Dear Students and Families,  

 
Welcome back for the 2024-2025 school year! I am happy to be teaching 
instrumental music at the Barack Obama School of Social Justice.  

  
Students are invited to join Band, Choir, the Musical, Drumline and Jazz 

Band. We will learn: guitar, flute, clarinet, piano, trumpet, trombone, violin, 
snare, ukulele, bass drum, glockenspiel, metallophone, djembe, recorder and 
tuba. 

  
All students receive a grade during Music class. Students will be graded on 
class assignments, projects and participation. Grades are based on effort. We 

will have many performances this year: our Holiday Concert, our district 
performances, our Musical, the Spring Concert and other community events. 

Please reach out at (914) 376-8177 or chebert1@yonkerspublicschools.org if 
you have any questions. I’m looking forward to a successful year in Music with 
you! 

  
 

   Sincerely,  
              Ms. Hebert 

   Music Teacher 
 
 

 
 


